



## Objection 236

Justine Kantanis
1 page

Dear Members of the Electoral Commission,

I am writing to formally object to the proposed abolition of the local electorate of Higgins. As a long-standing resident of this community, I believe that the dissolution of this electorate will have significant negative impacts on both the residents and the democratic process in our area.

I strongly urge the Electoral Commission to reconsider the proposal to abolish the local electorate of Higgins. Maintaining this electorate is vital for preserving our community's identity, ensuring effective representation, and upholding the principles of fair and democratic governance.

Yours sincerely

Justine Kantanis